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16th November 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Curriculum Update 1 

 
In the academic year 2020-21 we have reviewed our curriculum and are proud 

to say that our revised curriculum is up and running this year. We are 
confident that there is improved progression for all subjects in the key 

knowledge, with stronger links being made within and across year groups and 
across subjects.  This will help all our children to learn more, know more and 

remember more.  
 

If you would like to find out more please look on the school website and follow 
the curriculum link at the top of the home page. Here you will find our whole 

school curriculum intent and overviews for each term and each year group.  
Alongside this are details for each subject area; our philosophy, what is taught 

and how it is taught. There is a long-term overview for each subject too. 

Together this outlines The Winchcombe School curriculum learning journey for 
your children.  

 

 
 

Our next step for this academic year, is to continue to strengthen our 
curriculum by thinking about how we assess what children remember. As we 

are making these changes, we are developing them in classrooms and are 
working towards our curriculum being fully implemented by the end of this 

academic year. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Neil Pilsworth 
Headteacher 


